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Grade 5-PYP Exhibition 



 Primary 

 Although we are approaching the end of the year, Grade 1 are still hard at 

work! They tuned into their final unit ‘How We Organize Ourselves’ by finding 

that someone had messed up their classroom and that they could not work in 

such a way, concluding that we had to be organized in order to be successful. 

 

They are also identifying other ways in which we organize ourselves, such as 

how we use money. They have been counting using coins and challenging 

themselves to find as many ways as possible to make a particular value.  

 

We also organize ourselves by planning and giving directions. Grade 1 have 

been using vocabulary such as forward, backward, full turn, half turn, quarter 

turn, clockwise and anticlockwise to give directions to a place. They really   

enjoyed using the beebots to practice this as well as planning treasure hunts 

in the classroom,  leaving directions as clues.  

 

Grade 1’s final unit is all about systems, they have been inquiring into how different systems work; including systems in 

our school, transport systems and supermarket systems.  

 

So much has been learned in Grade 1 and we are so excited to find out what we will learn next in Grade 2!                

First, we  deserve a good rest. Enjoy the holidays everyone!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Message from Grade 1 Team  



 Primary 

Hello everyone, 
 

What an incredible last semester of school we have had! Rising            

temperatures and high humidity have not stopped Grade 4 from 

making the most of the last three months of this year.  
 

The RWA Recycled Fashion Show is always a yearly highlight and 

this year was no exception.  The theme was “Ocean and Earth” and 

from that, students were inspired to interpret this theme in their 

own way and create a costume from used materials to show off to 

the audience.  From newspapers to plastic bottle tops, spoons to 

bags, our Grade 4    students stretched their creativity and created some amazing outfits that held a powerful message. 

 

There were other chances to dress up in costume for World Book Day. This year the students dress as their favorite 

book characters and brought in their books to swap and discuss with  others. World Book Day is always a great day to 

reflect on their love of     reading. We must give a special mention to the Student Council who worked tirelessly during 

this event to run reading activities for the students to enjoy during lunch time. Thanks everyone!   

 

The year came to a busy end, with students working around the clock to prepare for their GL assessments. Hard work 

and commitment definitely paid off and the students did themselves and their school proud when their results came in. 

 

As this is our final message of the year, the Grade 4 teachers would like to take this opportunity to thank each and   

every single  student and their family for making this year one to remember. The students exemplified the attributes of 

the learner profile daily in school and made us all proud every day.     

 

We wish you all a very safe and happy summer holidays and look forward to seeing you again in September.    

 

 

 
 

 

Message from Grade 4 Team  


